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staff”). There is no indication in the proposal that there would be separation of any physical
spaces, not even the public spaces. Furthermore, the proposal emphasizes presenting LASO and
OLC as funded separately, but Part 1610 requires greater separation. For physical and financial
separation it must be clear that the two organizations are, in fact, separate entities operating
separately, notwithstanding limited permissible coordination and overlap. All of these factors,
taken as a whole, would clearly blur the organizational lines between the two entities and thus
fail to provide LASO with sufficient separation from OLC.

CONCLUSION

The proposal as submitted does not meet two separate program integrity requirements:
legal separation and physical and financial separation. In order to maintain program integrity
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